Letter to President Harry Truman from
Eleanor Roosevelt
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Description

Photograph of a letter to President Harry Truman
from former First Lady Eleanor Roosevelt, resigning
sl s as a delegate to the General Assembly of the United
BTN Nations.

Hyde Park, N.Y,
January 2, 1953 Date(s)

January 2, 1953

Dear Mr. President:

I had thought that because my work was
finished as a delegate to the General Assembly
of the United Nations, and as I was only appoint-
ed for this session, that you would not reguire
a speclal resignation. I find that as there is
to be an ad)ourned session we must all write
Yyou formal letters of resignation, so this is
to resign as a delegate to the General Assembly
which is 8%till in session.

Very sincerely yours,
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